Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR

From: Tim Feehan [feehan@chlhf.com]

Sent: Monday, July 30, 2018 9:06 AM

To: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR

Subject: RE: City Planning Commission Agenda - July 30, 2018 - SPECIAL MEETING

Hi Matthew, | hope you had a nice weekend.

This application highlights two of the purposes of the Fan District Association, namely promoting better education within
the Fan District and preserving and protecting its architectural character.

We certainly understand the immediate need for additional classroom space at the Fox school and therefore do not
oppose the application. However, in keeping with our purpose of preserving the architectural character of the Fan, we
hope that these modular units will indeed be temporary, as the application represents, while a permanent expansion —
one that is architecturally compatible with the wonderful design of the school and the neighborhood - is constructed.

Thank you for bringing this to our attention.

Tim Feehan, President, Fan District Association

From: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR <Matthew.Ebinger@Richmondgov.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2018 2:33 PM

To: 'president@fandistrict.org' <president@fandistrict.org>

Cc: 'zoning@fandistrict.org' <zoning@fandistrict.org>

Subject: FW: City Planning Commission Agenda - July 30, 2018 - SPECIAL MEETING

Good Afternoon:

If the FDA has any feedback for this project, please forward it to me and | will be happy to provide it to the Planning
Commission,

Thank you,
Matthew J. Ebinger, AICP

Principal Planner - Land Use Administration | Secretary to the Planning Commission | Department of Planning &
Development Review | City of Richmond | Matthew.Ebinger@RichmondGov.com | 804-646-6308

From: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR

Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2018 11:20 AM

To: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR

Subject: RE: City Planning Commission Agenda - July 30, 2018 - SPECIAL MEETING

Please note, the meeting will take place at 11:00 AM.
Matthew J. Ebinger, AICP

Principal Planner - Land Use Administration | Secretary to the Planning Commission | Department of Planning &
Development Review | City of Richmond | Matthew.Ebinger@RichmondGov.com | 804-646-6308




From: Ebinger, Matthew ). - PDR

Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2018 11:18 AM

To: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR

Subject: City Planning Commission Agenda - July 30, 2018 - SPECIAL MEETING

Good Afternoon:

The Planning Commission agenda and related documents for the Monday, July 30, 2018 special meeting are
now available on the City's legislative website.

You can access the agenda here.

Please let me know if you have any trouble accessing the information.

Thank you,

Matthew J. Ebinger, AICP

Principal Planner | Land Use Administration | Department of Planning and Development Review
Secretary to the Planning Commission

City of Richmond | 900 E Broad Street, Room 511 | Richmond, VA 23219 |
Matthew.Ebinger@RichmondGov.com | 804-646-6308




